
Broyles, Randi 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Shassetz, Tatyanah 

Blankenship, Johni 
Monday, June 22, 2020 11 :26 AM 
Broyles, Randi 

FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Support for Ordinance 2020-25 

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 11:01 AM 

To: Blankenship, Johni <JB1ankenship@kpb.us> 

Subject: FW: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Support for Ordinance 2020-25 

FIY, if you haven 't already received this. 

Respectfully, 

From: Jen Leahy (mailto:leahy.jen@gmail.com1 

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 3:11 PM 

To: Shassetz, Tatyanah <TShassetz@kpb.us> 

Subject: <EXTERNAL-SENDER>Support for Ordinance 2020-25 

oioio -2.s 

CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the KPB system. Please use caution when responding or 
providing information. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, know the 
content is safe and were expecting the communication. 

Dear Mayor, Planner, and Assembly, 

I support ordinance 2020-25, the creation of a Resilience and Security Advisory Commission. 

The residents of coastal communities of the Kenai Peninsula are experiencing the effects of climate change at a 
much faster rate than most Americans. Coordinated, proactive efforts to increase our resilience are critical to the 
health and well-being of our communities, and the lands and waters on which we depend. 

I urge you to support this common sense legislation. Thank you for your consideration. 

Best, 
Jen Leahy 

304 Second Ave, 
Seward, AK 99664 
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